Supplemental Driver Program

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

In recognition of the bus driver shortage and other transportation challenges, non-transportation personnel may be utilized to drive students to and from home when a transportation driver is unavailable. Both parties agree that these employees utilized to cover these runs must meet all state and local training and licensing requirements for transporting students. Such employees will be paid \$40 per am/pm run for transporting students under this program. This program will be in place through the end of the second semester of the 2022-2023 school year.

Dated this | 9 day of January, 2023

Dr. Crystal Tessmann

ACEA

David Shelnutt

School Board of Alachua County